
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
St. John XXIII Catholic School is excited to be partnering with Hallow this year to provide a tool 
for mental and spiritual health for faculty, staff, and students. Hallow is the #1 Catholic app and 
provides thousands of audio -guided sessions to listeners, covering a variety of prayer 
techniques, topics, and styles. The Hallow team works with Catholic schools and parishes to 
offer Hallow at a discount for teachers to use it in the classroom with students.  
 
In order to set up your child’s Hallow account, Hallow needs your permission. (The company 
complies with Federal COPPA guidelines, and you can read more about their privacy policy at 
hallow.com/privacy.) 
 
Your student will have a personal Hallow account designed for use in the classroom and at 
home. The content on Hallow includes music, sleep stories, meditations, and prayers designed 
specifically for kids and students of all ages, as well as families.  
 
Additionally, parents get 90 days of Hallow free by using this promo code 
SchoolPartner90days . We encourage you to take this easy opportunity to grow in your faith 
with your children as you listen and pray together on Hallow.  
  
If you have any questions about the product or how your child’s account will be set up, please 
reach out to the Hallow team at schools@hallow.app or at 773-900-7145. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mrs. Dawn Pickerill 
 


